
Notice of Decision on Plan Change 27A: Updating Noise Measurement and 
Assessment Standards 

 
As of 19 May 2010, a decision on the following Plan Change to the Queenstown 
Lakes District Plan has been made: 
 
Plan Change 27A: Updating Noise Measurement and Assessment Standards 
 
To clarify, replace or update references to acoustic standards incorporated by reference 
in the District Plan and revise provisions relating to noise to ensure they are consistent 
and clear, and reflect industry best practice. 
 
A full copy of the above decision can be inspected at the following locations: 
 

• Queenstown Lakes District Council offices during normal office hours (8.00am to 
5.00pm) at 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown and 47 Ardmore Street, Wanaka; 

• Queenstown Lakes District Libraries: Queenstown (10 Gorge Road) Wanaka 
(Bullock Creek/Dunmore Street), Arrowtown (58 Buckingham Street) 

• Lakes Environmental, Shotover Street, Queenstown and 33-35 Reece Crescent, 
Wanaka. 

• Council website: www.qldc.govt.nz 
 
For further information regarding the above decision please call Karen Page on 03 450 
1715 or email: karenp@qldc.govt.nz. 
 
This notice is pursuant to Clauses 10 and 11 of the First Schedule to the Resource 
Management Act 1991 
 
 
Debra Lawson 
Chief Executive 
Queenstown Lakes District Council 


